
FROM THE PERMANENT SECRETARY 

David Sterling 

 

2nd Floor West 

Clare House 

303 Airport Road West 

BELFAST, BT3 9ED 

Tel No:  028 90816590 

E-mail:  david.sterling@dfpni.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

John Dallat MLA 
Deputy Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee    
Room 371 
Parliament Buildings 
Ballymiscaw 
Belfast 
BT4 3XX      
         11 February 2016 
 

 

 

Dear Mr Dallat 

PUBLIC ACCOUNTS COMMITTEE EVIDENCE SESSION ON INVEST TO SAVE 

FUNDING 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 4th February 2016 seeking additional 
information on the level of savings delivered though Invest to Save schemes as 
covered in the recent Northern Ireland Audit Office report. 
 
As referenced in our recent evidence session, the table attached at Appendix 1 
details savings totalling £456.5 million to the end of the 2015-16 year.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

DAVID STERLING 
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